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This week at Little Crackers… 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Miss Milly came to play in 
nursery, she read us some 

lovely stories 
and helped us build cranes and 

trucks with the blocks! 

 

Tobie donned a pair of jet 
engines and ‘whoosh’, he 

was off! 

 Kavneet hones her fine motor 
skills by rolling flat a tiny 

sphere of play dough, ready 
for the doll house cookie tray. 

 

 
 

 
Using our pointy fingers to mark 

make on our ships. 

 

    
The Badgers have been honing their technology skills this morning, 
using the interactive whiteboard to explore initial sounds, and the 

desktop with mouse to count and select numerals. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Thank you to all those who 
came to watch our Badgers 

graduate- it was a lovely 
afternoon! 

 


